
“Christmas is the time to praise the 
Lord”, and God gave us some great 
opportunities to make much of Him this 
Christmas season.   

In the month of November, I always place a 
special emphasis on getting out the 
Gospel.  I will take several Sunday evening 
or Wednesday evening services to preach 
and teach on soul winning.  It all culminates 
on the final Sunday of the month which 
we call “Harvest Sunday”.  I also 
encourage folks to look for 
opportunities, especially around 
Christmas time, to share their faith with 
others.  Many of our people come from 
Catholic or Anglican backgrounds, so they 
have a lot of family members that still need 
to be saved.   

In December, we were able to have our 

“Carols In The Park” service once again.  
This has been well-received by the people 
of the community.  We go to the local park 
during one of our Sunday Evening services.  
We rent a tent and decorate it with 
Christmas decorations.  We pass out flyers 
in the community to get the word out.  

Then we have a night of singing 
Christmas carols, special music 

by our church people, and free 
refreshments afterwards.  This was 
the second year that we actually 
ran out of chairs for people to sit 

on.   At the very end of the night, 
before the refreshments, I take 15-20 
minutes and preach a very clear salvation 
message.  The response has been 
wonderful, and we are praying on how we 

can utilize this ministry opportunity in a 
greater way.   

One of our biggest highlights as a family 
was having Audrey home from Bible 
college.  She had a great first semester, 
but we were thankful to be all together 
once again.  I told my wife the other day, 
“It is no fun getting old”.  It was in response 
to a statement that she made about how 
the boys will be leaving for college in just a 
few years too.  It is during this time of the 
year that we especially miss our family and 
friends back in America.  But we know that 
this is where God wants us, and we find 
much consolation in that knowledge.  I 
would like to thank you for all of the 
wonderful Christmas cards and Christmas 
gifts.  Thank you for your faithful prayers 
and financial support for these many years.  
Please know that we love you and pray for 
you often.  We are truly honored to be a 
part of your Missions Family.  
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PRAYER REQUESTS: 

• Pray for the new Bus Ministry. 

• Pray for us as we enter into a new 
year of ministry. 

• Pray for land/building for the 
church. 

• Pray for the spiritual growth of the 
church. 

• Pray for our continued safety.

SENDING CHURCH CORRESPONDENCE ADDRESS 

Jason & Heather Lowe c/o Excess Baggage 
13406 NW 38th Ct., Opa Locka, FL 33054 
(678) 845-5888 • jlowefamily@gmail.com 

SUPPORT  ADDRESS 

PO Box 519 
Braselton, GA  30517 


